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                   VIEWS NEWS 
 

 

SAFETY – RESPONSIBILITY – COOPERATION – HONESTY – RESPECT – LEARNING 
 

TERM THREE 

Fri 14 Sept Crazy Camel Fundraising Orders Due 
Fri 14 Sept Whole School Performance at Assembly 

Song – You Can’t Stop the Music 

Fri 21 Sept Last Day Term 3 (students dismissed 2.30pm)  

TERM FOUR 

Mon 8 Oct First Day Term 4 
Thurs 11 Oct Walk to School 
Tues 16 Oct School Council Meeting 
Wed 17 Oct Italian Poetry Competition 
Thurs 18 Oct Walk to School 
Thurs 18 Oct 1M Woolworths Food Discovery Walk  
Fri 19 October Trivia Night (adults only) 7pm 
Thurs 25 Oct Walk to School 
Mon 5 Nov Curriculum Day (no students at school) 
Tues 6 Nov Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
Fri 9 Nov Remembrance Day Service (2.30pm) 
Tues 13 Nov School Council 
Tues 20 Nov Grade Two Swimming (20th to 30th Nov) 
Mon 26 Nov Italian Day 
Tues 4 Dec Family Celebration Evening 
Tues 4 Dec Year Seven Transition Day 
Thurs 13 Dec Gr 1/2 The Gruffalo’s Child - Athenaeum 
Mon 17 Dec School Transition Day 
Thurs 20 Dec Grade Six Graduation 
Thurs 20 Dec Class Parties 
Fri 21 Dec Final School Assembly 12.30pm 
Fri 21 Dec Last Day of School 1.30pm Dismissal 

TERM ONE 2019 
Wed 30 Jan 2019 Students Return to School 

 

 
 

Trivia Night – Friday 19th October 
Who invented the telephone? 
How many dots are there on two dice? 
Where is the smallest bone in your body? 
 

You don’t need to know the answers to these intriguing questions to 
have great time at our school Trivia Night. The aim of the night is fun 
(although the teachers will be keen to retain their championship title 
after winning Disco Bingo last year!). 
 

With tickets only $20 and lots of prizes to be won it promises to be 
a terrific night. 
 
 
 

Book Fair 
Thank you for supporting our recent book fair. 
We now have just over $500 in vouchers to 
spend on new books for the school. Again, I 
would like to acknowledge the work of our 
Education Support Staff in regard to the 
organisation and management of the Book Fair. 
 
 
 

School Rugby Teams 
The NRL put on a magnificent day State Qualifying competition last 
week and our school was well-represented by 43 of our top rugby 
players. Our Boys and Girls Tackle teams and the Girls Tag team all 
made the grand finals, with the Girls Tag Team taking out the 
Championship. All the students showed outstanding skill and 
sportsmanship which make us extremely proud. 

School Performance 
‘Music in our walk, music when we talk 

It’s really something magic …’ 

Come along and feel the magic as the whole 

school sings this catchy song by the Village 

People. 

Friday 14th September at 2.45pm – In the gym 
 

Developing Personal Responsibility 
Personal responsibility is different compliance. A child may comply 

with something if there is a reward or punishment associated, the 

child with personal responsibility will comply as they know it is the 

right thing to do. Personal responsibility includes; 

∆ accepting credit and acknowledging mistakes 

∆ making a positive contribution to the community 

∆ being dependable so people can rely on you 

∆ doing things to the best of your ability 

∆ being accountable for one’s behaviour 

∆ keeping one’s word in agreements 
 

Everyone makes mistakes and we all know that children need 

support and guidance to grow and develop. To assist with this 

development we are introducing Two Rights across the school.  

Everyone has the right to feel safe and comfortable. 

Everyone has the right to learn. 
 

Students have been exploring what these two rights mean and how 

they might look in the classroom, in the playground and on 

excursions. 
 

We will be using the language of the Two Rights when managing 

behaviour and supporting children in their development. Children will 

be supported to; 
∆ understand how their behaviour has affected others 

∆ reflect on reasons for their behaviour 

∆ identify ways the can repair any damage caused by their behaviour 

∆ share in the selection of an appropriate consequence (when appropriate) 
∆ commit to an improvement in their behaviour 
 

Many conversations are held daily with 

children in regard to behaviour and most 

issues are resolved at school during the 

school day.  For those issues that require 

a little more discussion, teachers may 

decide to work through a behaviour 

reflection template with your child. This is 

a positive process not punitive, with the 

aim being to change the behaviour. 
 

If you receive a behaviour reflection 

document from the school, we ask that 

you follow up with a discussion at home to 

reinforce the work we are doing at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 13th September, 2018    

Principal – Cathie Morcom 
Assistant Principal – Suzy Black 

SAVE THE DATESAVE THE DATESAVE THE DATESAVE THE DATE    
Family Celebration Evening 
Tuesday 4th December 
Join us for a wonderful evening celebrating the 2018 school year. 
More details will be provided next term. 
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Italian Poetry Competition 
Auditions to select our school entrants in the Italian Poetry Competition 
were held this week. The poetry competition is a popular event for our 
children and it was marvellous to have over 20 of our year five and six 
students keen to be involved. 
 

The students had a week to rehearse a poem which they then 
presented to the panel of experienced judges (Mrs Marcucci – very 
experienced, and Miss Morcom – not so experienced in Italian!). 
 

All students who participated will be presented with certificates at 
assembly on Friday for their enthusiasm and courage. They all 
performed extremely well. 
 

Our entrants in the competition which will be held at Gladstone Park 
Secondary College are: 
 

Grade Five Grade Six 
Gina 
Zilah 
Lucas 
Ahemd 

Luis  
Justus 
Atiana 

Mandalin 

 
Woodlands Division Athletics Championships 
Fourteen GVPS students competed in the Woodlands Division 
Athletics last week. Our students represented the school with pride, 
showing exceptional behaviour and a positive attitude towards 
competition. 
 

The following students have made it through to the next round of 
competition. 
Qudre Discus, Shot Put 
Divine Discus, Shot Put 
Ryder High Jump 
Janelle Discus 
Taya Shot Put 
Emily Long Jump 
Hope Triple Jump, 100m 
Kathryn 800m 

 

 
 

School Choir Performances 
Our school choir attended the Gladstone Park elderly care facility this 
week for two outstanding performances. The students enjoyed the 
opportunity to share their love for singing with the broader community 
and the audience thought their performance was top class. It’s 
wonderful to see our students ‘out and about’, representing the school 
so proudly. Thank you to Mrs Sliva and all those who assisted. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Notes to be Returned to School 
 
Whole School: Crazy Camel Fundraising Order Form and Payment 
due tomorrow, Friday 14th September.  
 
Grade 2: Swimming Program Permission and Balance Payment (only 
for students who have paid swimming deposit in term 2) due 
Thursday 20th September. 
 
Grades 1 and 2: The Gruffalo’s Child Performance at Melbourne 
Athenaeum Deposit due Friday 21st September 
 
2019 Grade 6 Students: 2019 Portsea Camp Deposit due Friday 
19th October. 
 

 
Tickets available at the office for the Gladstone Views 
Trivia Night, Friday 19th October.  
$20 per person. 

Thank you to the 

parents and staff who 

have supported the 

students to compete at 

this event. 

 

 WALK TO SCHOOLWALK TO SCHOOLWALK TO SCHOOLWALK TO SCHOOL    
Walk to School is an annual program at Gladstone Views. 
Teachers meet children at three locations and walk with them 
to school. Parents are welcome to join the walk. 
 

The aim of the program is to encourage walking to school and 
provides an opportunity for families to see who lives near them 
and possibly organise for children to walk together in the future. 
 

Walk to School will be held on: 
Thursday 11th October 
Thursday 18th October 
Thursday 25th October 
 

Meeting Pointss are; 
∆ The milk bar on the corner of Carrick Drive and Clarke Drive. 
∆ The milk bar on the corner of Carrick Drive and Trentham Drive. 
∆ The corner of Wolverton Drive and Adrian Court near Gladstone 
Park Secondary College. 
Teachers will arrive at meeting points by 8.20am. 
Walks start at 8.30am. 

 

    


